

August 2, 2019

Linda Morrell, Town Clerk Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4807

Dear Ms. Morrell:

Once again, we are expressing our sincere gratitude for your continued support and generosity. Because of your generosity, no sick child or adult was turned away from the care and comfort provided by our team of nurses, social workers and rehabilitative therapists. You have supported the delivery of care to where patients want it most - at home!

With so many needs in the community, we are especially thankful that Town Officers and residents have selected MaineHealth Care at Home and approved \$500.00 that will be dedicated to our Compassionate Care Program. This Program supports services to medically fragile children and adults who lack resources and/or insurance to cover the cost of care.



This past year, more than 26,000 children, adults and elders throughout southern Maine benefited from our services. As part of our mission to care for those in greatest need, MHCAH provided over \$1,000,000 in charity and uncompensated care. Your support made this possible.

Our organization is committed to strengthening home health and hospice care for patients throughout our expanded service area. Please don't hesitate to

contact either one of us for more information about our programs and services.

Sincerely,

Donna DeBlois President Mia Millefoglie

VP Development & Marketing

MaineHealth Care at Home is a not-for-profit 501(c) 3 organization. The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) requires us to confirm that you did not receive any significant goods or services in exchange for your donation. This acknowledgement serves as your receipt. We will list your name in our Annual Report as it appears on this letter. For listing changes, please contact the Development Department.